
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for riding Arakawa Mountain Bus. 

In order to reduce the risks of contamination from the novel 

coronavirus, we are working on the countermeasures, such as 

disinfecting within the buses, opening windows for exchange of 

air, and setting up a limit of passengers up to 20 people/per bus.  

We would like for all passengers to abide by the following. 
 
 

・Please cooperate with having your temperature 

check. 
 

・Passengers who have a fever over 37.5 degrees 

centigrade or who feel ill will be refused passage 
on the bus. (You can get a refund for your bus 
ticket at Arakawa Mountain Information Office) 
 

・Please fill in your name and contact information 

on the back of your ticket with seat assignment, 
which is exchanged from the Arakawa Mountain 
Bus Ticket, and hand in it to the bus driver. 
 

・Please make sure to use the hand Sanitizers on 

the bus. 
 

・Please cover your mouse and nose with a towel 

or handkerchief when you feel a cough or a 
sneeze coming on. 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding to ensure 
the safety of the passengers. 
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